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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





JANUARY 2005





January  Meeting  -  “Membership”





Tuesday, January 11, 2005


Dinner Meeting at the 


Roanoke County Women’s Club


1636 Conehurst Boulevard, Salem, VA


TOPIC:  


Kitchen Hoods & Supply Systems





Speaker: 


Mr. Bob Utech  -  Greenheck








MEETING AGENDA:


5:30 PM to 6:30 PM  -  Social Hour





6:30 PM   -  Dinner





7:30 PM  -  Program and Business Meeting





Cost of dinner will be $13.00








Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Friday, January 7 to:





Suzanne Perry


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sdperry@trane.com" ��sdperry@trane.com�


Phone:  540-563-2828





Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site!











President's Corner





Happy New Year!


I hope that it was a safe and happy Holiday season, and that everyone had the opportunity to visit with friends and family.  It is also a good time to reflect on the past year and look forward to the New Year.


December’s meeting at The Patrick Henry Hotel went very well.  Our thanks go to Mr. David Pierson, who discussed with us the future of the BAS market.  It will be an exciting era in the Building Automation realm!  


As we look forward to 2005, Roanoke will have a full plate.  August and the Chapters Regional Council are fast approaching.  The Board and CRC Committee will be asking many of you for help in making CRC 2005 – Roanoke a success!


Chris Beverly








	











Our January speaker is Mr. Bob Utech, General Manager of Kitchen Ventilation Systems for Greenheck. Mr. Utech has been with Greenheck for 23 years, spending 14 years as the National Sales Manager for all Greenheck Products. A graduate of the University of Wisconsin, Mr. Utech served on the Speaker’s Bureau for AMCA for 13 years and is active within ASHRAE. His presentation will focus on kitchen hoods, grease extraction and kitchen VAV supply systems, as well as new code changes for kitchen exhaust. 





   











ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2004 – 2005 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	Chris Beverly		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:cnbeverly@trane.com" ��cnbeverly@trane.com�


Pres. Elect	Jason Fulop		434-823-2390	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Vice Pres.	Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Secretary	Angela Jones		540-343-8054	� HYPERLINK "mailto:angela.jones@carrier.utc.com" ��angela.jones@carrier.utc.com�


Treasurer	Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com� 


Governor	Rodney Fanning	540-342-1816	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��rfanning@lpa-inc.com�


Governor	Chris Meacham	540-857-4090	� HYPERLINK "mailto:cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com" ��cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com�


Governor	Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ielectric.com" ��jason.price@ielectric.com�


Governor	David Roller		540-265-4444	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��dlr@whoeng.com�


Governor	Daryl Stacey		540-342-6001	� HYPERLINK "mailto:dsatacey@spectrumpc.com" ��dstacey@spectrumpc.com�





		


2004 – 2005 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308		� HYPERLINK "mailto:arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu" ��arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu�


Membership	  Kevin Milz		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:kmilz@trane.com" ��kmilz@trane.com�


Student


Activities	Jeff Wolfe		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:grg@sfcs.com" ��jkwolfe@trane.com�





Technology


Transfer	Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Historian	David Cunningham 	540-772-1017      	� HYPERLINK "mailto:dcunningham@sjincva.com" ��dcunningham@sjincva.com�





Resource


Promotion	Pat Cady		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcady@hsmm.com" ��pcady@hsmm.com�


Newsletter	Jason Fulop		434-823-2390	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Homepage	James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�     





						














BOARD OF GOVERNORS





MEETING





Tuesday, January 11th





4:15 pm – 5:30 pm





Roanoke County Women’s Club








Membership Promotion Night





January’s meeting will be our first of two membership promotional evenings.  As in years past – any member bringing a new member to a dinner meeting with a completed application and fee will eat free.  Please take a moment and think of one or two individuals in your office who are not currently a member, but should be.  Our second membership evening will be held in April – the same “free dinner” deal may not apply then – so please grab that new guy or gal at the office & bring them to the Women’s Club for an evening of great food, company, & discovery.”





Kevin Milz








Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Jason Fulop


Breeden & Collier Co., Inc.


1031 Rolling Meadow Lane


Crozet, VA  22932





E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Phone:  434-823-2390


Fax:  434-823-2395





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











ASHRAE Awards





Each year, ASHRAE sponsors a Technology Award and an Award of Engineering Excellence. These awards were established to recognize ASHRAE members who design and/or conceive innovative technological concepts that are proven through actual operating data. This is an excellent opportunity for members of our chapter to distinguish themselves on the chapter, regional, and possibly society level. Applications for these awards are not complicated and cumbersome. Application help is available for all that are interested.  For more information about these awards, please contact Andy Fuller at: afuller@hsmm.com.























Upcoming Monthly Meetings:





TO BE ANNOUNCED
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